
 

 

 

 
 
 

Drew Valley Water Line Replacement Project: March 7, 2025 
 
Greetings, 
 
On behalf of the Drew Valley Water Line Replacement Project, our construction crews are 
working diligently to ensure that this project area is properly restored. Crews will continue 
paving work and executing various punch list items identified by the County, inspectors, and the 
project management team. This project will end approximately late March. 
 
Should you have any general inquiries regarding the Drew Valley Water Line Replacement 
Project, please do not hesitate to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 
email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 or 
email dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov. Thanks for your support.  
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